
TFA Weekly NewsleƩer  Friday 6th June 2025 

Dear Parents/carers, 
 
Over May half-term several staff were in school, from those supporƟng year 11s with their GCSE revision to the 
CreaƟve Arts team busy with rehearsals. See below right for more informaƟon about the Summer Showcase.  
 
Now we have reached the final seven weeks of term, there are so many opportuniƟes for TFA students to shine: 
from public exams, end of year assessments, trips, sporƟng fixtures, performing/creaƟve arts and the summer 
fair to take part in as well as transiƟon events and the year 11 and 13 proms. We look forward to sharing high-
lights and photos with you  in this newsleƩer this term. 
 
Please note: Year 12 Parents’ Evening is taking place next Tuesday 10th June from 3.30-6.30pm. 
 
Students in years 7/8 have also been busy preparing for and compleƟng end of year assessments, and good luck 
to year 9 who start their exams next Wednesday 11th June. 
 
Key updates: 
 
· CreaƟve Arts Week 2025—starƟng June 30th - 

will feature a whole-school creaƟve lesson per 
subject with a KS3 focus, incorporaƟng arƟsƟc 
approaches across disciplines such as poetry, 
symmetry, cartography, composiƟon, and set 
design.  

 
· See overleaf for details of the GraffiƟ Mural 

Workshop and the Art AucƟon, and encourage 
your child to get involved. 

 
· The TFA CreaƟve Arts team are also delighted to 

announce the Summer Showcase (‘A Night at 
the Movies’) will take place on Thursday 10th 
July—see details right.  

 
· TFA Summer Fair update: the student and staff 

forums are very busy organising this special 
event, taking place on Saturday 28th June 2025 
from 11am-3pm. It would be fantasƟc to have 
parents and carers involved, so if you would like 
to run a stall or donate an item for the raffle, 
please get in touch.  
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